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Please Support All-Electric Code for New Construction 

Dear Members of the CEC,  
 

The time has never been more urgent to support an all-electric building code for new 
construction. All-electric building codes improve the safety, health, resilience, and equity 
of our communities. They reduce indoor air pollutants, reduce air pollution, and 

decrease the recovery time after a major earthquake. Many local jurisdictions have 
already adopted such codes with substantial public support. The technology involved is 

prevalent, affordable, and can decrease energy costs.  
 
All-electric building are what California needs to build a better future. As we already look 

towards another unprecedented year of wild fires, there is no excuse for inaction. We 
need aggressive changes to the building code now.  

 
Thank you for your consideration.  
Emily Gosack, AIA  

Jensen Architects 


